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Trips  
On Thursday 16th November, Year 1 are heading off to 

Delamere Forest to learn about the local wildlife and 

enhance their mapping skills. 

 

On Thursday 30th November Year 6 will be enjoying a trip 

to Western Approaches to learn even more about WW1 and 

WW2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday  

Flying High Club - Year 6  

Choir - All Year groups  

Enrichment Club – Y 3 & 4 

 

Wednesday 

Art – All Year Groups  

Book Club – All Year Groups  

Multi Sports – KS 1  

Gardening – All Year groups (8 places) 

Thursday 

Basketball – Year 5&6  

Drama (Action Transport) – Year 5&6  

 

New Governors 
 

Exciting times ahead! We are 

currently looking for new governors 

to join our board. Please speak to 

Sue Mayers or Miss Dunn if you are 

interested in joining our board  

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is importance that all children are in class on 

time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 92.1% which is very low 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

UK Parliament Week  
 

Next week is UK Parliament week. The week will be jam 

packed with assemblies and activities which will enhance our 

children’s understanding of the UK Parliament system. 

The week will start with a visit from our local MP, Justin 

Madders. Year 5, 6 and our School Council will take part in a 

Q&A session with Justin Madders. Mr. Madders will then be 

taken on a tour of the school by our School Council and 

observe the activities taking place linked to UK Parliament 

week. 

 

 
 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Sports Coach 
 

We are pleased to welcome Aiden 

Roxburgh to our School. Aiden is our 

new lunchtime and after schools 

Sports Coach. Aiden will be working 

with groups of children in developing 

extra curriculum sporting skills and 

will also be working with teachers to 

help them develop their PE knowledge 

and skills. 
 

PE 

 

All children are required to wear the correct PE kit for all 

PE lessons and sports club.  

Children should wear a plain white T-shirt and blue shorts, 

leggings or tracksuit bottoms. Children also must wear 

sensible trainers.  

As the weather starts to cool we suggest PE kits also 

include a blue hoodie and tracksuit bottoms. 

 
 


